17 August 2021

Dear parents, caregivers and students

The Government has made the decision for Auckland to enter into Alert Level 4 lockdown from 11.59pm tonight for an anticipated 7 days after detection of Covid -19 in the community.

While this is not the news we would like to hear, it is not unexpected. With experience from previous lock down events we are well prepared to continue our teaching and learning for all students by distance learning.

Students and staff cannot be on the school site until further notice. Distance learning will be available from 9.00am on Wednesday 18 August. Internal assessments are on pause until further notice. Sports events, the Rua showcase and other co-curricular activities are cancelled until further notice.

We have managed lockdown well in the past and have every confidence in our school community working together to keep learning and stay healthy. We will frequently be in contact to update you.

For COVID-19 health advice and information contact Healthline 0800 358 5453.

He waka eke noa

Greg Watson PRINCIPAL